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Holy See Press Office Communiqué: Audience with the Prime Minister of Lebanon

This morning the Holy Father Francis received in audience H.E. Mr. Saad Rafic Hariri, Prime Minister of
Lebanon, who subsequently met with His Eminence Cardinal Secretary of State Pietro Parolin, accompanied by
H.E. Msgr. Paul Richard Gallagher, Secretary for Relations with States.

The discussions, which took place in an atmosphere of great cordiality, enabled the examination of various
aspects of the situation in Lebanon and the latest developments in the Middle East. Satisfaction was then
expressed for the strengthening of stability in the country, in the hope of increasingly fruitful collaboration
between the various political powers to promote the common good of the entire Nation. Appreciation for the
welcome Lebanon has given to many refugees was reaffirmed, and the parties focused on the need to find a just
and comprehensive solution to the conflicts that plague the region.

Furthermore, the importance of intercultural and interreligious dialogue was highlighted, as well as the value of
collaboration between Christians and Muslims to promote peace and justice, taking into consideration the
historic and institutional role of the Church in the life of the country and the importance of the Christian presence
in the Middle East.


